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ALL SCHOOL COMMUNICATION NOW ON SKOOLBAG 
 

PLEASE DOWNLOAD URGENTLY 
 
 

Dear Parents and Caregivers 
 
Darcy Road Public School is moving towards paperless communication between school and 
home. We need all parents and carers to urgently download Skoolbag App to ensure they do not 
miss out on communications and notes from school. 
 
This is a free service to our community. 
 
Skoolbag App can be used by parents to easily submit absence notes, leave applications and 
change of contact details.  You can also access the school calendar, newsletters, notes and 
notification of events as well as news and reminders. 
 
Instructions for installing the Skoolbag App onto your phones and devices are located on the back 
of this letter. All members of the community will need to install this App onto their phones. 
 
If you have any questions about Skoolbag please contact the school.  
 

 

Regards 
 
Trudy Hopkins                                                                                                     Amanda Dippenaar  
   Glen McAnally              
Principal                                                                                                               Deputy Principal s 
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